RECOMMENDATION

TQ:

THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

FROM:

THE GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS COMMITTEE

The Government Operations Committee at their meeting on <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>September 8, 2015</u> recommended <u>APPROVAL</u> of a Resolution approving the issuance of a Music Festival Permit to Our Lady of Mercy Church as part of their Mercy Fest on October 9-11, 2015.

VOTE: 3-0

Submitted By Charles Chair

Alderman Edward Bugg\

Alderman Carl Franco

Alderman Rick Mervine, Alternate

Dated the 8th Day of September, 2015